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Collecting Prescriptions for people in Westbury
Our team of volunteers includes some who are prepared to collect prescriptions from Wells and deliver them to your home.  Please feel free to make use of this service by emailing or phoning your request through to the shop in the normal way, particularly if you fall into one of the more vulnerable categories (over 70, pregnant etc.)  Collecting a number of prescriptions together also reduces the number of trips outside the home and helps reduce the spread of the virus.
Could you please help us however in the following ways: 
· Letting us know when the prescription will be ready to collect. In normal times you should allow five working days from ordering.  At present it may take a little longer so please plan ahead.
·  We intend to visit Tesco on Tuesdays and Boots on Fridays  to collect prescriptions.  We could also drop off prescriptions at the same time if you are unable to order them on-line or by phone.   Could you please give us at least a full days’ notice so that we can organise volunteer support. 
· Could you please contact us by Email if you can  Westburyshoporders@gmail.com or if you need to phone or text to 07515 557209, we need your full name, address and telephone number, where we are to collect from and if there is any urgency for the medicine.

We are also attaching a statement below from the local pharmaceutical committee which is worth reading..
Sue Reece   Mick Fletcher
*************************
			Pharmacy teams are a critical part of the NHS and in the past weeks, they have seen an increase in demand for over-the-counter (OTC) medicines, advice and reassurance. They are under intense pressure at the moment, working on the front line of the health service often without any protection for their health. 

To help pharmacies to cope under the increasing pressure, today the (LPC) is asking patients and members of the public to: 
· Avoid pharmacies if you are showing symptoms of COVID-19: If you have a dry, persistent cough, fever or shortness of breath, please avoid entering your local pharmacies as you would any other healthcare setting.
· Be patient: All pharmacies are under immense pressure and working around the clock to ensure that you get what you need. 
· Order medicines as normal: There is no need to stockpile medicines. Ordering extra prescriptions and buying more over-the-counter medicines than you need will contribute to disruption to the medicines supply chain, which is otherwise robust.
Pharmacies will remain open wherever possible, but you may see that some are now reducing the hours during which they can admit members of the public. This is to ensure that pharmacy teams can carry out tasks such as preparing prescriptions and restocking shelves so that these vital services can continue safely.

If you are displaying the symptoms of COVID-19, however mild, please stay at home and ask someone else to go to the pharmacy for you.
Everyone must stay at home to help stop the spread of coronavirus. This includes people of all ages – even if you do not have any symptoms or other health conditions. 









